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HawkBlast Update   |   April 22, 2018

Interim Progress Reports
Interim progress reports will be distributed on Wednesday, April 25.  If you have any questions, please reach out to the teacher.

         

This Week:  Rising Senior Night! 
On Tuesday, April 24 at 7pm in the HSHS Auditorium, we will present the annual Rising Senior Night.  Particularly for 11th grade parents
who have never gone through the senior year before, we offer this night to help identify some of the key items, deadlines, and tasks
that go along with the senior year.  Knowing what to expect can greatly help you prepare your student to take on the wonderful
opportunities and challenges of the senior year.  Hope you can join us.

                     

This Week:  AP Parent Night
On Thursday, April 26 at 7pm in the HSHS Auditorium, we will present the annual AP Parent Night.  This event is geared toward parents
of students taking Advanced Placement (AP) classes for 2018-19.  This event is particularly useful to parents of students who have never
taken an AP course before.  Our goal is to share what you can expect in terms of rigor, give you an overview of courses you signed up
for, information about support structures that are in place to encourage a great experience, and for many courses information about
what semester you may be able to expect the course to fall.  Please come out and join us!

             

Critical Links from Previous Hawk Blasts
Please note the following information from previous Hawk Blasts that may be helpful to you:

Exam Schedule – Spring 2018

AP Test Review Schedules

         

PTSA & Booster Club News
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Parent supporters are a critical part of our school!  Please check out the opportunities below to get involved.

Senior Signs Available.  Senior Signs are available for just $10.00 cash or check payable to “HSHS PTSA”. 
Contact: mmwooten@nc.rr.com, ebaratta1@nc.rr.com, or see Ms. Davis in the HSHS Main Office to pick one up between 7:00 am
and 3:30 pm.
Bricks on the Golden Sidewalk! Celebrate our tradition of excellence and join us as a permanent part of Golden Hawks
history!  Parents, Students, Staff, Alumni and Golden Hawks friends and fans are all invited to join the celebration by purchasing
an engraved brick to show your Hawk pride be REMEMBERED throughout the years to come!    Bricks are in front of the HSHS
Stadium in front of the ticket booth.  Read More

Enjoy the week, Hawks!  
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